
From September 9 – 11, the international guitar community will gather in
Mannheim (Germany) to celebrate their favorite instruments during GUITAR
SUMMIT, a weekend dedicated to guitars and basses.
The Guitar Division, the 1st Marketplace dedicated to the world of guitars
and basses will of course be present to showcase the diversity of builders
and alternative brands at www.theguitardivision.com

Personal and human relationships are a great privilege these days. The
marketplace will take the opportunity to meet the community of guitarists
and also discover new builders. 
The Guitar Division team will be pleased to welcome you on booth 117
(Electric Stage 2).
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